
August 14, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Jack White 

Jack White Graphic Arts 

704 Candlewood Road 

Fort Worth, TX 76103 

 

Dear Mr. White: 

 

This letter is in response to your e-mail to me dated August 13, 1996 regarding HSCA document 

number 180-10090-10295.  A copy of the document is enclosed for your information. 

 

This document (which is a photocopy of three photographs) was sent to the HSCA by the Miami 

Police Department.  It was erroneously referred to the FBI when the documents were being 

processed by the National Archives and Records Administration.  The FBI never did anything with 

regard to this document. 

 

While reviewing HSCA records that have not been released, the Review Board staff person 

responsible for these documents noticed this document and the incorrect referral.  It is now being 

processed and the document will soon be sent to the National Archives for inclusion in the JFK 

Collection.  The copy enclosed is provided as a courtesy. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you and clears up some questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  


